
 

 

Welcome to St. Timothy's, 2400 Alta Vista Drive 

      Tel: 613-733-0131   E-mail: sttimsoffice@on.aibn.com 

Website www.sttimsottawa.com 

Minister: Rev. Reine Boghos   E-mail:revreineboghos.sttims@bellnet.ca 

          Office Administrator: Norah Heggie Music Director & Organist:  Louise Thompson 
 

EASTER  SUNDAY  -  APRIL 21, 2019 

 

EASTER FLOWERS:  A special thanks to those who donated our flowers this morning.  Donors may take the plants home 

with them this morning following the service.  Some of the flowers were donated in loving memory of the following: 

By Cynthia Batson in memory of Roger De Allie  

 Andrew McPhee in memory of Elisabeth Reeves 

 Peter and Molly Olshefsky in memory of Fern & Harry Buell, Annie & Tony Olshefsky, Neil Donaldson and 

  Mike Oscowicz 

 Libby Staveley in memory of Rev. Neil Gregor Smith, Mrs. Olwen Smith, George McIver, Sue McIver. 

 Jane & Ann Wilson in memory of Robert and Dolena Wilson. 
 
WELCOME in the name of our risen Lord to all who join in our Easter Worship.  If you are visiting with us, a special 

welcome. New friends are asked to sign our guest book at the front entrance and/or fill out one of the “We would like” 

sheets which may be found at the back of the Red Psalm books.  If you are new to our area we invite you to worship with us 

regularly.  Following the service all present are invited to the lower hall for tea, coffee, juice and conversation.  

 

OUR THANKS TODAY to the following:  

Ushering Convener:  James Douglas         Greeting:Phoebe Gowdy         Banking: Usaha Ginting & Marie Mbomezomo  

Hosting Coffee: The Orocks     Worship Assistants:  Michael Orock & John Wambombo      Worship Elder: Linda Walker  

                              Pastoral Team Member on duty for April:  Shirley MacLeod  

(If you know of anyone in the congregation who is ill or in need of a visit, please let the pastoral Care member named 

in the bulletin know. 
 
Reverend Reine Boghos' Office Hours:  Reverend Reine Boghos will be in her Office on Tuesdays and Fridays and, of 

course, will be in the building on Sundays.  She will welcome your visit, so if you wish to meet with her please call her at 

613-870-2179 to make an appointment. 
 
EASTER FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON:  You are cordially invited to join us in the Goforth Room on Tuesday, April 23rd 

at 11:00am to join our voices in a Hymn Sing followed by Communion.  Afterwards, we share a light lunch in fellowship.  

To help with our planning. Those interested to attend please contact the following by April 17th: Clara Stel or Phoebe 

Gowdy. 
 
ST. TIMOTHY'S 62nd ANNIVERSARY!  In celebration of our anniversary on April 28th, 2019, our 10am Sunday 

worship service will be led by the Clerk of the Privy Council, Ian Shugart.  Following the service, you are invited to come 

downstairs for a time of fellowship with some cake and ice cream.  To mark this special occasion, let's unite and all wear our 

name tags. 
 
MISSION & OUTREACH COMMITTEE MEETING:  There will be a Mission & Outreach Committee meeting on 

Thursday April 25th at 6:30pm.  Anyone wishing to join this committee is most welcome and can contact Nic Larouche. 
 
PRESBYTERIAN MUSIC CAMP:  Presbyterian Music Camp is a camp for families and individuals who enjoy music and 

spending time growing in Christian community.  Our camp is one week long and in 2019 runs from Sunday, August 18 to 

Sunday, August 25.  There are week-long workshops that campers can choose to participate in.  There are morning and 

evening devotions where we sing, worship and learn about our theme for the week.  Music is a key part of our camp, our 

workshops and activities. 
 
SPRING SALE, SATURDAY MAY 11:  It is time to start putting aside items for the fast approaching Spring Sale: 

clothes, books, treasures (large and small), jewelry, toys and games.  And of course, to start thinking about what you might 

bake for the very popular bake table.  Items are to be delivered during Office hours Tuesday to Friday 9am to noon when the 

Church building is open, and only on the Sunday and in the week before the Sale.  More information on the Section Leads, 

their contact information, and the need for volunteers will follow. 

http://www.sttimsottawa.com/


 

E-WASTE COLLECTION:  Saturday May 25th and Sunday May 26th:  As a fundraising project for the Main Hall Re-

flooring. The Stewardship Committee will be organizing in the St. Timothy's parking lot an E-waste collection.  Ontario 

Electronic Stewardship (0ES) pays by the tonne and recycles the used home electronics.  On the two days allocated please 

bring old TV's, DVD's, phones, cameras, computers, laptops, speakers, etc.  Clothes will also be collected.  Spread the word 

to neighbours and friends.  Several volunteers will be needed to load the truck and signup sheets will be available in due 

course. 
 
TELEPHONE DIRECTORY:  Those wishing a copy can obtain one through the Church Office.  Digital copies are 

available by contacting Joanne Payne at 613-834-1179.  One copy per household, please. 
 
DIRECTORY CORRECTION:  It has been brought to our attention that the email address for the Church and Envelope 

Secretary on the cover page of St. Timothy's Telephone Directory (January 2019) is incorrect. It should read 

sttimsoffice@on.aibn.com.  The email address under the entry for Norah Heggie (Church Administrator) should also be 

corrected to sttimsoffice@on.aibn.com.   We regret this error and hope that all changes needed will continue to be forwarded 

to us as a new Directory will be coming our in the summer-fall season.  Please contact Joanne Payne, Clara Stel or Phoebe 

Gowdy with changes and they will be incorporated in our next Directory. 
 
PLANNED GIVING:  Have you sometimes wondered if, and how, you might contribute to the St. Timothy's legacy by 

making a long-term gift?  The Stewardship Committee has been given several papers by Jeffrey McCully on “Planned 

Giving”, before and after death.  A Summary of these papers will be left in the Narthex, and the Committee asks that you 

take it home and read it, with the future stability and welfare of St. Timothy's in mind.  If you find yourself interested in one 

or more of these vehicles for “Planned Giving”, the more complete paper on that vehicle or vehicles can be obtained from 

Joanne Payne or Ernie McArthur. 
 
EVENING BIBLE STUDY:  The Evening Bible study meets every second Monday.  The next meeting is  

April 22 at 7pm.  We are studying: “Abiding in Christ”.  You are most welcome to join us. 
 
WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY:  The Wednesday Bible study group meets every Wednesday at 10am. We are studying 

“Spiritual Warfare.  All are welcome. 

 

ST. TIMOTHY'S NEEDS YOUR TALENTS:  The Stewardship Committee is asking each of you to consider prayerfully 

how you might contribute to the life of St. Timothy's as a volunteer.  Please see the notice board, and the Time and Talents 

Survey, both located in the Narthex.  Please return the completed Time and Talents Survey to Joanne Payne or Ernie 

McArthur. 

***************************************************************************************************  

TODDLERS & BABIES                                                                                                                                                  

Toddler Care is provided for children aged 1 (walking) to 3 in the Toddler Room during the Worship Service following 

Children's Time.  Rocking chairs are available for nursing parents in the Toddler Room; a change table is available in the 

Youth Room. 

SUNDA Y SCHOOL    J UNIOR YOUTH                           SENIOR YOUTH                                                                  

April 21                                                            April 27                                                TBD                                                                                                                                                                     

  Video Sunday school                                        Fun Day                                                            Pizza & Devotions 

**************************************************************************************************                                                     

….... Youville Centre, in partnership with Shepherd's Trainyards, is hosting our annual Fashion Show FUNraiser on 

 Tuesday, May 7th from 6-9pm.  In addition to the exclusive fashion show, there will be wine, appetizers, silent 

 auction items, raffle prizes, and an opportunity to shop until you drop!  Tickets are 1 for $65 ($45 tax receipt) or 2 

 for $100 (60 tax receipt). All ticket proceeds as well as 10% of all Shepherd's sales that evening will go directly to 

 assist the clients of Youville Centre.  To purchase tickets please click on the following link: 

 htps://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/118848456ROOO1-youville-centre/events/fashionnight/ 
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